
The General Brock June Newsletter 

Welcome to June!  

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our first in-house community night with some of the changes 

to our safety protocols!  We had a full school filled with a large range of fun activities – from painting, to 



Important Dates 
 

June 1, 8, 15, 22 – Freezie Days – Jumbo - .50 for half / 1.00 for whole 

June 3, 10, 17, 24 - Nacho Day - 

/MentalHealth/Documents/Mental%20Health%20Support%20Services%202021%20(002).pdf


 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Underground_Railroad
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Voice_of_the_Fugitive
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Black_Canadians


 

By the late 1850’s Mary established schools for Black Canadians, and she was a founding member of the 

Anti Slavery Society of Windsor.  She also operated a store selling women’s accessories and apparel in 

Windsor from 1865 until 1871.  Mary left Windsor in the 1870’s to go back to the United States. She 

later died in Brooklyn, New York in 1877.  

Mary has left a significant imprint on both Sandwich and all of Canada.  Her husband Henry is also 

honoured locally as one of the 16 Black Historical figures featured on a mural in Paterson Park further 

down the street.  So, next time you visit Mary E. Bibb Park or walk by the historical plaque located 

beside the sidewalk on Sandwich Street, take a moment to learn about and reflect on the legacy of Mary 

E. Bibb.   

Daily News Stories from Miss. Davies’ grade 1 Class 

Daily News by Faiqah 
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